Sent: une :

To: Marfleet, Patrick
Subject: Fwd: 46 Albert Street, NW1 7NU; Application ref: Y2015/2566/P

Begin forwarded message:

From: Margaret Richardson I
Date: 26 June 2015 15:41:58 BDT

To: PatrickMarfleet@camden.gov.uk
Cc: gordon macqueen
Subject: 46 Albert Street, NW1 7NU; Application ref: Y2015/2566/P

Dear Patrick,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to the full cutting back of the parapet as it helps the houses to feel like a complete
terrace and the solidity at the northern end ( even though the corner house has lost its cornice
detailing) is a reminder of how the terrace once appeared.

However, we would consider the much smaller slit opening with balusters that appears on No
44 next door.

The cornice on No 46 should be put back.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



